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Dear Committee Members, 

I am writing in strong support of HB 2977.  This bill is a common-sense approach to 

increasing funding for wildlife conservation.  Increasing the lodging tax makes sense 

because tourists visit Oregon to enjoy our scenic beauty and to hopefully see and 

appreciate our native wildlife.  Thank you very much. 

Sincerely, 

Anne-Marie Eklund 


